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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:37 PM
To: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Comment for Highlands EIR Addendum under CEQA

 
 

From: Camille Leung  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:37 PM 
To: 'Dan Tu' <dantuart@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Comment for Highlands EIR Addendum under CEQA 
 
Hi Dan, 
 
The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled 
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum.  The request has been granted 
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project 
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021. 
 
Thanks 
 
From: Dan Tu <dantuart@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 1:28 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; 
Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; Carole Groom <cgroom@smcgov.org>; Don Horsley <dhorsley@smcgov.org>; Warren 
Slocum <WSlocum@smcgov.org>; David Canepa <dcanepa@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Comment for Highlands EIR Addendum under CEQA 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

I'm a neighbor who has been following the progress and also whose privacy is impacted by the development of lot11 
house by the Chamberlain group. 
 
I have been astounded by the leniency for which the county has allowed the builder to encroach on the expectation of 
these homes.   (evident in the attached photo of the proposed vs actual height of the lot11 house; also the aesthetic 
designs of these homes that were promised to be "in keeping with the neighborhood" but clearly not of the mid-century 
style of the houses that composes the largest Eichler tract in the nation) 
 
I would like to ask for an extension on the comment period as it would give everyone involved more time to look over 
what is being changed from our prior expectations of the development. 
 
Thank you 
Dan Tu 


